
From: Wanda Ulseth
To: MN_COMM_Pipeline Comments
Subject: Enbridge"s Line 3 Replacement Project
Date: Saturday, June 03, 2017 6:12:55 PM

Jamie MacAlister:
We are in favor of Enbridge's Line 3 Replacement Project.  We believe Enbridge is a
responsible energy company, seeking a safe way to transport energy.  We are residents of
Itasca County.  The potential employment possibilities for the construction of the project, as
well as the future of industry in our region, depend upon safe, affordable energy, which this
project will provide.  We also support energy independence for our country. We strongly urge
the DOC to allow the Line 3 Replacement Project to go forward.
Sincerely,
Ronald L. Ulseth
Wanda R. Ulseth
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Levi, Andrew (COMM)

From: Wanda Ulseth <ezstreetrw@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2017 1:08 PM
To: MN_COMM_Pipeline Comments
Subject: Enbridge Line 3 Replacement Project

Dear Ms. MacAlister, 
 
My family and I fully support this project. It will greatly benefit our community! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wanda Ulseth 
1508 Timber Ridge Ln 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744 
ezstreetrw@gmail.com 
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ffl MINNeSOTA 
Comment Form 

Line 3 Project Draft EIS Public Meeting 

Please provide your contact information. This information and your comments will be publicly available. 

Name: gu) u& . · . 
Street Address: JS b~b /JU/"p)ooJ ~ 
City: ~ &,k~ State: .$/ 
Phone or Email: iJav/{) tk~ c8 Uh 1f e le. um 

I' 

ZipCode: a~ 

Please share your comments on the Line 3 Project Draft EIS. What could be improved in the EIS? What is missing? 

If including additional pages please number them and tell us how many you are providing: __ pages 
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